
Town of Schleswig 
ANNUAL MEETING 

POSTPONED 
 

The Annual Town meeting is normally held on the 3
rd

 Tuesday in April.  However, in 

consideration of the COVID-19 pandemic, a large gathering such as the annual meeting is not in 

the best interest of public health.  At our regular monthly meeting in April, the Town Board 

voted to postpone the annual meeting indefinitely until more information is available and we are 

advised as to when it is safe to meet.   
Deb Hoeppner 

April 13, 2020 


